
NOV 21 2008

NAPE 
Board of Directors 

President 
]ohnTuttle 

Pennsylvania 

Vice President 

Ellen Fabian Brokofsky 

Nebraska 

Secretary 

Javed Syed 

Texas 

Treasurer 

Martin J. Krizay 

Arizona 

Past President 
Rocco A. Pozzi 

New York 

New England Region 

Bernard Fitzgerald 

Massachusetts 

Mid-Atlantic Region 

Francine M. Perretta 

New York 

Central Region 

Gregory E. Werich 

Indiana 

Southern Region 

Vicki Spriggs 

Texas 

Western Region 

S. Kaye Adkins 

Washington 

At large 

Ronald Schweer 

Missouri 

At Large 

Brad Barnes 

Indiana 

Se~retarlat Offi~es 

Executive Direc(or 

Christie Davidson 

Correctional Management Institute 
George J. Beta Criminal Justice Center 

Sam Houston State University 

Huntsville, Texas 77341·2296 
(9361 294-3757 
(936) 294-1671 (fax) 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF PROBATION EXECUTIVES 

November 20, 2008 

Sunset Advisory Commission 
P. O. Box 13066 
Austin, Texas 78711-3066 

Re:	 Staff Report on the Texas Youth Commission, Texas Juvenile Probation
 
Commission, and the Office of Independent Ombudsman
 

Dear Commission Members: 

I have read the recently published Staff Report on the Texas Youth Commission, 
Texas Juvenile Probation Commission, and the Office of Independent Ombudsman. 

I am troubled by the recommendation that the Texas Youth Commission (TYC) and the 
Texas Juvenile Probation Commission (TJPC) be abolished and their functions 
transferred to a newly created Texas Juvenile Justice Department. Having lived 
through the consolidation of the Texas Department of Corrections, Texas Adult 
Probation Commission, and all parole supervision functions - creating the behemoth 
Texas Department of Criminal Justice -I am convinced that attempts to create a mega 
juvenile justice agency will result is a similar disaster. Bigger certainly is not better, 
which. ,has clearly been demonstrated in the institutional takeover of the components 
that. compdsethe'9qJJlt~rifililinal justice system. 
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Presentnowal'thehelm of TYC and TJPC are two highly competent and respected 
I~aderswhd: have pledged to work collaboratively to return Texas to the forefront of 
model juvenile justice practices and programs. It seems prudent to allow these 
professionals - Cherie Townsend and Vicki Spriggs - the opportunity to bring about 
reforms without having to deal with the distractions of consolidation. Too, these two 
agencies have different functions and focus and should be kept separate so that they 
can excel in their respective areas of competence. 

Please reject the staff recommendation to abolish these two agencies. 

Very truly yours; 

DAN RICHARD BETO 
Editor, Executive Exchange 
Past President 

PERSONAL CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Post Office Box 3993 
Bryan, Texas 77805-3993 
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